Minutes of the Curriculum Committee

Gordon Ford College of Business

September 3, 2013
The Curriculum Committee of the Gordon Ford College of Business met on Tuesday, September 3, 2013 at 8:15 a.m. in the Dean’s Conference Room, Room 443.  Members present included:   Dr. LeAnne Coder, Dr. Claudia Strow, Dr. Indu Chhachhi, Dr. Mark Ross, Dr. Evelyn Thrasher and Dr. Michelle Trawick.  Guests present:  Dr. Ray Blankenship and Ms. Sandy Patterson.  Members absent:  Mr. Chris Derry and Dr. Pat Jordan.
A motion was made by Dr. Coder and seconded by Dr. Strow to approve the minutes from the April 3 and April 22, 2013 meetings.  Minutes were approved.
Dr. Trawick moved to consider all the Accounting proposals in one bundle.  A motion was made by Dr. Coder and seconded by Dr. Chhachhi to discuss the following proposals:  

Proposal to Delete a Program – Certificate in Advanced Accounting Studies – 215

Proposal to Suspend a Course – Advanced Managerial Cost Accounting – ACCT 410
Proposal to Suspend a Course – Advanced Auditing and Assurance Services – ACCT 451

The proposals were approved by the committee.

Dr. Trawick gave an update on the math class.  There is one class being offered this fall and they had to change the number from Math 123 to Math 116 in order for our students to receive gen ed credit for the class.  Robin Ayers agreed to teach the class using the book that we had chosen.  We hope to receive some feedback about the course in upcoming weeks.  

Dr. Trawick also brought up admission requirements for the college.  This item had been discussed in GFAC.  She said that they had discussed the possibility of each major having their own admission requirements.  She said that this is something that department chairs should be discussing with their entire faculty and that this will be on ongoing discussion item.   

A motion was made by Dr. Trawick and second by Dr. Thrasher to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 8:55 a.m.
